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Dear Transportation Committee,
I live in Topsham and I'm testifying in opposition to LD 1750. Sufficient studies of 
rail restoration on this line have already been done. A bus route would easily handle 
the demand for transit on this route at a cost far less than trains of any kind. The bus 
could easily be expanded with greater frequency and more capacity.
I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor as a bike and 
pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory Council.


